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WITH THANKS 
Following the news and arrangements that we shared prior to half term concerning 

the passing of Mrs Galling, all of the staff team would wish to thank-you for the kind 

comments and thoughts that you have taken time to share with us. Mrs Galling's 

funeral took place yesterday with Mr Hampton attending on behalf of the whole 

school team and community. As a staff we gathered on the school field in the 

sunshine yesterday evening to share thoughts and recognise Mrs Galling's 

contribution to each of us and to the school as a whole. We were pleased to be 

joined by Mrs Galling's husband and parents who I know would wish us to share their 

thanks for everybody's thoughts during this time.  
 

ST LUKE’S CHURCH FUN DAY! 
This Saturday (10th June) St Luke’s Church are hosting a fun day to 

celebrate 60 years of being a place of worship for the community.  The 

event will run from 11am – 3pm and includes: 

 Free games and crafts 

 Free Bouncy Castle 

 Free face painting  

 A BBQ and Cream Tea refreshments 

 

In the evening, there will be a Church Hall DISCO starting at 6:45pm. This is open for all ages, with parents 

supervising. You are invited to bring your own drinks and nibbles to the evening DISCO. 

FREEZE POP FRIDAYS! 
 

Each Friday afternoon at school pickup (3:05 onwards) our Coffee and Cake team will be 

selling freeze pops at 50 pence each from the Courtyard.  This will start this week, on Friday 

9th June and will continue for every Friday until the end of term.  

SUMMER FAYRE SUPPORT  
The coffee and Cake team are currently finalising plans for our Haytor View 

Summer Fayre on Friday 21st July at 1:45 pm.  

The team require some volunteers to help them set up ahead of 1:45 pm 

and then run a stall during the Fayre. If you feel you could support with this, 

please contact Amy or Andrea from the Coffee and Cake team. 

SCHOOL READINESS SESSIONS 
On Tuesday 13th and 20th June, the School Nursing Team are visiting to deliver some school readiness group 

sessions for parents of children in the Foundation Stage. 

The sessions will run from 9am -10 am and are designed to support children to transition from the Nursery 

Provision to the Early Years classroom and will focus on: Self Care, Getting dressed and undressed, Meal times, 

Routines and Independence skills.  

If your child is in the nursery class and you are interested in attending these sessions, please speak with Miss 

Butler or Mrs Penn during drop off or pick up over the coming days. 



NURSERY REQUEST FOR CARS 

The nursery children need your help! Have you any spare small cars we could have? If 

you do, there is a box for them at the reception HUB.  

Thank you these will be so played with and will help us learn so much! 

PLAYLEADER NOMINATIONS FOR POSITIVE PLAY 
We are really pleased that our playleaders, who meet after school each Monday, and have 

been supporting play at dinnertimes have been keen to nominate children that they see 

demonstrating positive play behaviours.  

The children that they have noticed this week who will be receiving certificates in assembly this 

Friday are: Keaton Quinn, Esme Quinn and Isabel Kent. 
Congratulations to you all, and many thanks to our playleaders.  

CELEBRATING SUCCESS – ‘EVERY CHILD HAS COMFORT WITH WHO THEY ARE’ 
This week we are encouraging children to celebrate the way in which they engage with the school’s Core 

Offer, particularly how they are connecting with those around them as part of our focus upon ‘Relationships’. 

Children are currently spending time thinking about understanding and recognising the value of friendship, 

family and other relationships, as well communication and conflict resolution.   
 

They will also be thinking about the British Value of Respectful Attitudes, developing and demonstrating our 

understanding of mutual respect, recognising that our behaviours 

have an effect on our rights and the rights of people around us.  

 

This week teachers will be paying special consideration to those 

children who demonstrate the following: 
0 

'I demonstrate independence as a learner.' 
 Mr Hampton has nominated Jamie Carter 

 Miss Butler has nominated Seth Stonelake and Jacob Field  

 Mrs Penn has nominated Eli Heavens and Mylee Williams  

 Mr Franklin has nominated Evelyn Andrew  

 Miss Hall has nominated Esme Quinn and Faith Heavens  

 Miss Cameron has nominated Neo Dixon 

 Mrs Cousins has nominated Alesha Addams  

 Mrs Brown has nominated Koa Macfarlane and Millie West 

 Miss Shopland has nominated Elijah sims 

 Miss Manley has nominated Cole Price 

 Mr Hankin has nominated Maisie Anderson and Alfie Burrett 

 Mrs Russell has nominated Daniel Bolejko and Kieran Pike  

ATTENDANCE 
Please find below the attendance information for each class last week, great effort. Well done! 
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Nursery 

B2 SJP 

Reception 
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MC 
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JM  
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GH  
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